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May 10th
Elementary Liberty
Olympics

May 17th
LLLC Last Day of
School

Upcoming Events
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May 7th
Fine Arts Concert &
Art Show

May 8th
Blood Drive

May 18th
LCS Golf Outing

May 24th
Last Day of School
Secondary Awards Day
Elementary Awards

May 11th
Band Concert

May 15th
LLLC End of Year
Program

May 21st
6th Grade Celebration

May 23rd
Kindergarten Graduation

Liberty Family,

As we approach the end of another remarkable school year, I wanted to
express my heartfelt gratitude to our families for your ongoing support,
partnership, and trust. Your involvement in your child's education, whether
through volunteering, attending school events, or simply being there to
offer encouragement, plays a vital role in fulfilling our mission. This year
has presented its unique set of challenges, and yet, together, we have
navigated through them with a shared commitment to providing our
students an excellent education based on biblical truth in a Christ-centered
community. 

I am incredibly proud of our students as they develop into young men and
women who glorify God in their pursuit of excellence. It is a privilege to
walk with them as they grow in their knowledge of God, the world He
created, and the people that he has put around them.

As we look ahead to the upcoming school year, I am filled with optimism
and excitement for the opportunities that lie ahead. In the next several
weeks, I look forward to sharing with you about the specifics of where God
is leading us for the 2024-25 school year.

In closing, I want to wish each of you a safe, relaxing, and enjoyable
summer break filled with cherished moments with family and friends. May
this time rejuvenate and energize you for the adventures that await us in
the new school year. I pray that each of your families grows closer together
as you dive further into your relationship with Jesus.

Thank you once again for your continued support and partnership. It is
truly an honor and privilege to serve at Liberty Christian School.

Sincerely,
Adam Freeman

June 1st
Graduation

May 6th - 10th
Teacher Appreciation
Week



Things You Need To Know

Robotics Club

Just a little teaser. LCS will have robotics
club for the upcoming 24-25 school
year! We are excited for students to be
able to participate in this!

Golf Outing

Know someone interested in attending LCS?

If you know someone interested in attending Liberty in the fall, send them to our
website to apply and/or schedule a tour!

Ready to dive deeper into the LCS community? Maybe you are a perfect fit for one of our
job openings! Check out available positions at www.libertyonline.org/job-openings.

Job Openings

TourApply

We are taking sign-ups for players and
sponsors! It’s going to be a great event you
won’t want to miss!

https://lcs-in.client.renweb.com/oa/register.cfm?memberid=13133
https://libertyonline.org/job-openings/
https://libertyonline.org/schedule-a-tour/


Things You Need To Know

5th/6th Science Fair Host a Student!

What do host families say about their
experience?

"We thought we were going to be a
blessing to him, but he has been the
biggest blessing to us." 

"Whoever brings blessing will be
enriched, and one who waters will
himself be watered." Proverbs 11:25 ESV

Please reach out to Stacy at 765-278-
2494, stacy.clouse@libertyonline.org or
reach out to the secondary office if
interested!

Senior Recognition

Jump on our social media pages and help
us celebrate our seniors! Each day one
senior will be highlighted! Cheer them on
with encouraging comments!

Blood Drive

mailto:stacy.clouse@libertyonline.org


Liberty Olympics

Things You Need To Know

Local Food Pantries

Many of us have or may go through financial difficulties. During these times, we may need
some help. Liberty Christian is mindful of these seasons in life and wants to serve you
excellently by providing a network of resources to assist you and your family. On our
website, there is a list of food pantries and places that provide meals in Madison County
that may be of help to you in your time of need. 

You can find that list HERE.

Our goal is to raise $10,000 to update “Earley
Family Fields” on our campus and support
elementary PE & athletics! We will update the
ball fields, adding soccer goals and
bleachers! Students will ask donors to
sponsor them as they compete! 

You can donate online at
www.libertyonline.org/donate and select
“Liberty Olympics” when filling out the form!

Elementary Art Fundraiser Tasty Treats Total: $529.94
 
Funds needed to reach goal: $470.06

Don’t want to purchase treats to donate
to the cause? No problem! You can
donate online! Simply click the Donate
Now button at
www.libertyonline.org/donate and then
select “LCS Fund- unrestricted” when
promoted. Lastly, leave “Art! :)” in the
comment area before submitting.

https://libertyonline.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/LOCAL-FOOD-PANTRIES.pdf

